
Greek Awards 
L E T S  H O P E  F O R  T H E  B E S T  

The annual Newberry College Greek
Awards are coming up and we're excited
to see all of our wonderful brothers,  that
were nominated.  As the awards are
approaching, we strive to remain
working on campus and in the
community to uphold what it means to
be a man of Tau Kappa Epsilon. Better
Men For A Better World. We would also
like to extend congratulations to our
Greek Award winners from last year. 

L U C K Y  T O  B E  A  T K E  
 

W I S H  U S  L U C K  A S  W E  C H A N G E  T H E  G A M E   

What's New ?

GREEK AWARDS 

GREEK WEEK 

RED CARNATION BALL

A NEW OFFICER 



of the competition. We also plan to live
stream on our social media pages for
each event, so that you all can keep up
with us in real-time. Greek Week starts
March 29th and ends April  2nd, with
each event starting at 8:00 pm each
night.  Let's wish our boys luck as they
compete and go for a "threepeat".   Greek
Week was taken from us last year and
now it is our turn to take it for our
competitor by any means necessary. 

T-SHIRTS

The link for t-shirt purchases is now closed.
Our T-shirt Chair, Will Eubanks, is really
excited about the shirts being made and
shipped out. Over 50 shorts have been sold
and are scheduled to arrive sometime
within this week. 

Greek Week 
M A Y  T H E  O D D S  B E  I N  O U R
F A V O R

The men of Tau Kappa Epsilon are no
strangers when it comes down to
winning, especially being back-to-
back greek week champions. We are
claiming a three-peat as we kick start
our practicing for lipsync and
conditioning for other events. Thanks
to our esteemed Alumni Advisor, 
 Dylan Francis, this year's Lip Sync
theme is The Bachelor.  Our hope for
this year's Greek Week is to get our
new members' feet wet with the tears 



Red Carnation Ball
W E ' R E  U P  A L L  N I G H T  T O  G E T
L U C K Y

Red Carnation Ball serves as a celebration
for everyone in and around the fraternity.
It is an accomplishment for the boys who
went through the process, and that are
still learning how to become men. It is
the night our sweetheart is idolized as
our icon, for she has earned her title.  It is
a night where alumni can celebrate
amongst themselves and remember the
times they often wish we could either 

replicate or have been apart of. It is a
time in which both alumni and active
members can congregate and share
stories, ideas, and love for the fraternity
and brotherhood we know as Tau Kappa
Epsilon. Specifically, it is the moment
where the men in Omicron Theta can
carry on our Founders traditions while
being able to kick back and enjoy each
other's company.   Look out for more
information as we approach our RCB
date, which is April 24th.

Gamahl Keels-Bobo
H I S T O R  
F A L L  2 0 1 9  P L E D G E  C L A S S

Gamahl is excited to continue
distributing newsletters and is excited to
be the keeper of the scroll. He Is also
excited to work with alumni relations as
he realizes that our alumni fraters are the
foundation of our chapter and the reason
we are all here. He also works on Rush,
Philanthropy, and Greek Week chairs. 


